
 

 
YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 

 

Date: 23rd July 2020                  Circular No:053/YIS/AS/20-21/053 
 
 

 

 

Dear parents,  

Sub: Change of Optional Subject in Grade XI 
 

Please be informed that we shall be registering your ward with CBSE soon. In view of the same, parents 

who wish to change Optional Subject of your child in Grade XI can do so by filling in the form:  

https://www.yaraschool.net/cbse/Request-OptionalSubjectChange.pdf. The duly filled-in form should be 

forwarded to Mr.Faal Rehbar (Examination in-charge, YIS) in the email id faalr@yaraschool.net not later 

than 26th July 2020 (Sunday), without fail.  
 

Please be informed that request for change of Optional Subject will not be entertained by the school 

after submission of the same to CBSE Regional Office. 
 
 

Warm Regards, 
   
 
 

Mrs.Aasima Saleem 
Principal 
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